




Club Banora Tennis Section Report 
To be presented at TTSC AGM on Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

Club Banora Tennis Committee and Members wish to thank Mr Brian Brown, 
Chairman, Board Members, Management and Staff of Twin Towns & Club Banora 
for their continued support to the Tennis Section. We continue to enjoy a very good 
relationship with supervisors, duty managers, and all staff 
 
Our sincere thanks to the Board for their financial support to the Tennis Club over 
the past 34 years. Each year the financial assistance received was very much 
appreciated and well used for the benefit of all our members  
 
Our Club continues to promote Tennis in the area for both Seniors & Juniors 
 
Thank you. 
Stephanie Edwards on behalf of the Tennis Committee and Members 
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